
Rowhedge Regatta Committee 

Notice to Mariners  8th June 2024 1100hrs to1730hrs 

Temporary restricted use of the Rowhedge Pontoon and restriction of direct mooring 

to Rowhedge Quays. 

Location, Point A  – Table 1 and Figure 1 below. 

 

Rowhedge Regatta is being held on the 8th June 2024.  

The ferry between Rowhedge and Wivenhoe will require the use of the outside of the 

pontoon on the day approximately 3hrs either side of high water. Therefore, the 

pontoon will be mainly closed during this time and only available by prior 

arrangement.  

Mooring on the Rowhedge Quays will also be restricted and only available by rafting 

alongside larger vessels. Priority is given to Smacks, those being the larger vessels 

expected and smaller vessels will be allowed to raft up alongside. 

 

 

Contact can be made on the day: 

VHF  Channel 6 

Call Sign Rowhedge Water Bailiff 

 

Table 1 – Location Coordinates 

   DDM 

Point Site Grid Reference Latitude Longitude 

A Rowhedge Pontoon TM 03181 21737 51° 51.4334' N 0° 56.9449' E 

  
 
Continued next Page for Figure 1 – Location 
 

 

  



Figure 1 – Location  

 


